
  

 

215 N. 5th St. 
Burlington, IA  52601 

(319) 753-5281 
E-mail: secretary@elks84.org 

LODGE #84  –  IOWA’S OLDEST SINCE 1888                                                   www.elks84.org 
JULY  2015                                  LODGE MEETINGS THURSDAY 7/2 @ 7:30PM                                     
ISSUE #150     (ONLY ONE MEETING IN JULY) BOARD MEETING 7/9 @7:30PM                  

 
 DINNER NIGHT - July 10 

SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 
On Friday July 10th, our Cooks will be making fried chicken. Please bring a covered dish to share.  
Please plan to attend, support your Elks and bring a prospective new member or friend. We strongly 
request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation so we can make sure we have 
plenty of food available.  
          

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
1st John Derby                                             3rd Ben Lundell                                        6th Steve Gillaspie 
12th Kathleen Hemmesch                          12th Larry Rheinschmidt                                15th Amy Martin            
18th Bob Green, PER                                 18th Leonard Shipley                                       19th Ally Sapp 
20th Justin Sapp, Loyal Knight                   21st Dennis Moss                                    24th Jessica Kniffen 
28th William Witte                                                                                                               31st Jim Byars 
                                                                                       

Willy Wonka was a success! 
Sponsored by our own Elks Lodge #84... Our own Dan Ells was Willy and Scott Steer was Elroy! 

Great games for the children. Many children lined up to win the Golden Ticket! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks to all of our great 
volunteers for the evening. Our 
Elks members are the best! 
If you haven't volunteered lately, 
you are missing alot of fun and 
definitely rewards.... 

 
 
Steamboat Days Parade  
          --- Yes, our lodge was there! 
 
HomePlate Iowa 
Thank you everyone for all of the plastic  

bags. Keep them coming! 

 

 
WE need Volunteers to deliver dictionaries to the school in September. 
CAN YOU HELP? Please, it will take only a few hours out of your day but      

could mean so much to a child!                Call the lodge or email secretary@elks84.org 
 

 
 

Cruise Night, the Elks and the Burlington Fire Department 
WE HAVE BEEN APPROVED! Please help with this Fundraiser! 

Do you remember cruising the strip on Jefferson? Did you know that the classic cars cruise the strip every third Friday of 

the month from April through October? Our Elks Lodge and the Burlington Fire Department feels that this is a perfect 

opportunity to raise more funds for the smoke and CO detectors that the we have teamed together to provide for our 

community. So every Friday that there is a classic car cruise, we will be having a cookout for the public from 5pm to 7pm.  

Our Elks Lodge needs two volunteers each night.  

Signup now - call the lodge, email or just sign up on the bulletin board by the kitchenette. The more the merrier! 

Dates are all on Fridays:  July 17th, August 21st, September 18th and October 16th 

 

 



                         
 
 

 
 
 
Look - New Sign! 
 

With help of the Downtown Partners, 

Inc. blade sign grant, our Elks Lodge 

was able to install an new sign at the 

front of our lodge. Thank you Kirk 

Beckman for all of the great work and 

creativity! Thank you Justin Sapp, 

Loyal Knight and Scott Steer for helping Kirk install the sign. 

 

 

Remember to "like" us on Facebook at Burlington Iowa Elks Lodge #84  
                               or visit us on the web at http://www.elks84.org 
 

 

Share the Pride of your Elks Lodge! Remember why you became an Elk. Ask a friend to 

join. Find a project that gives you passion, volunteer for events, show up at a lodge 

meeting, deliver dictionaries, help with a breakfast or a dinner night or be a part of a phone 

tree. There is something for everyone and every age. 

 

Come join us and SHARE the PRIDE! 
 
 

 


